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News Article: Nearly 500,000 Scots removed from police database  
New figures show that the records of nearly 500,000 people have been deleted from a Police Scotland 
database designed to protect vulnerable people, following the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) 

comment three years ago, that the database breached data protection by having no policy for removing data 
when it was no longer applicable.  
  
News Article: Facebook Ordered to Suspend Data Transfers from EU to US  
Ireland’s data protection watchdog, the Data Protection Commission, has given Facebook a preliminary order 
to suspend data transfers from the EU to the US. The directive, sent late last month, said that Standard 

Contractual Clauses Facebook uses to transfer data from outside the EU, “cannot in practice be used” for 
such transfers.  
  
News Article: Northumbria University hit by cyber attack  
A university in Newcastle was hit by a cyber attack, which led to exams being cancelled and the clearing 
hotline being disrupted.  
  
News Article: ICO fines company £130,000 for unauthorised pensions cold calls  
A Swansea based company has been fined £130,000 by the ICO for making more than 100,000 unauthorised 
direct marketing calls to people about their pensions.  
 

 

 

 
 

This eAlert is intended for staff, both within the NHS Wales Informatics Service and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

The NHS Wales Informatics Service is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views 

expressed within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have 

no control over availability of the linked pages. 
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https://digit.fyi/facebook-ordered-to-suspend-data-transfers-from-eu-to-us/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-tyne-53989404
https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/news-and-events/news-and-blogs/2020/09/ico-fines-company-130-000-for-unauthorised-pensions-cold-calls/
mailto:NWISinformationgovernance@wales.nhs.uk
mailto:NWISInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk

